Part 21; 45.23(b); 61.113(a) and (b); 91.7(a); 91.9(b)(2); 91.103; 91.109; 91.119; 91.121; 91.151(a); 91.203(a) and (b); 91.405(a); 91.407(a)(1); 91.409(a)(2); and 91.417(a) and (b) of Title 14, Code of Federal Regulations (14 CFR). 

The proposed exemption, if granted, would grant us the ability to offer operation of unmanned aircraft systems (UAS) for the purpose of inspecting radio towers and other equipment stored in remote locations for damages by lightning, snow, and other natural causes. These areas where a UAS is used will be in remote locations, free from other persons. The UAS used would be the DJIS-1000 and the DJI-Inspire-1.

Currently, inspections used on UCAN (Utah Communications Agency Network) radio towers are done by helicopters, which is expensive and dangerous. Pilots have to fly close to towers while another person films the tower to check for damages. Some remote areas do not allow the landing of a helicopter and creates a dangerous situation for pilots/passengers. Using a UAS would eliminate this risk and be much more cost effective. These UAS can fly within a few feet of these towers to give the pilot an accurate view to determine if there is damage on the equipment. Prop shields will also be used on the UAS to protect any equipment surrounding them. The picture attached shows one of the remote locations that was surveyed by the dji quadcopter.
